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OPTIMISTIC HOUR ENJOYED BY ALL
The last Optimistic Hour of the year was enjoyed by all members and guests in
attendance. It was a great time to share ideas, meet new friends and get better acquainted
with our optimistic friends. New member, Gloria McGinley, was installed by the
President, Fred McGinley. Fred acknowledged the importance of his mother, Gloria
McGinley, in his life. Thanks to Jean Kent for making arrangements for this Optimistic
Hour. Attending the event were: David Borgmeyer, Jackie Borgmeyer, Jodi Cook, Mark
Cook, Dulcie Couillard, Earl Cullom, Roger Deppe, Mike Ebert, Paul Hauser, Clara Hill,
Jean Kent, Kathie McDonnell, Pat McDonnell, Fred McGinley, Gloria McGinley, Marion
Schmidt, Clara Scott, Bob Scott, Ralph Sundermeier.

Y DINGY - ALL FOR A GOOD CAUSE! {
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PAUL HAUSER
FLASH FINGERLIN
RANDY LIGHTFOOT
LYNNE LITTLE
JEAN KENT
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